
TUCSON AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) 

 
 
 
The Tucson Airport Authority (TAA) is inviting bids from interested parties for 

rental car concessions at the Airport in accordance with the requirements of the 

IFB documents.  It is TAA’s intent to award up to seven rental car companies the 

privilege of providing full service, on-airport rental car services. 

 

Bids will be received until 2:00 p.m. local Tucson time on May 2, 2017.  Bids 

submitted after that time will NOT be considered. 

 

A copy of the Invitation for Bids (IFB) may be obtained beginning Monday, 

February 20, 2017 by contacting Sylvia Granillo at sgranillo@flytucson.com. 

 

A pre-bid meeting will be held on March 2, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. local Tucson time at 

the Tucson International Airport Terminal, Executive Conference Room, 7250 S, 

Tucson Blvd, Second Level, Tucson, Arizona, 85756. Firms must either attend 

the pre-bid meeting OR must submit a Notification of Interest by 2:00 p.m. local 

Tucson time on March 2, 2017 to Anne Roberts, Director of Procurement, via 

email at aroberts@flytucson.com or via fax at 502-573-8008.    Bids will NOT be 

accepted from bidders who do not submit a Notification of Interest or attend the 

pre-bid meeting. 

 

This Invitation for Bids does not obligate Tucson Airport Authority to pay any 

costs incurred during preparation of bids nor to enter into a contract with any 

bidder. 

 
 
Advertise:  February 17, 2017 
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